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Principal’s Message: 

 

It is hard to believe that another school year has quickly come to a close. 

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the parents and other family members of 

our community for your support and involvement in our school.  Thank you for 

driving to and from sporting events, for accompanying our students on field trips, 

for attending monthly PAC meetings, monthly assemblies, volunteering at the 

Pumpkin Patch and Pancake Breakfast. We appreciate your support and involve-

ment in all aspects of your child’s education. It is the partnership among the 

school, parents and students that make the learning journey a rich one.  

 

Thank you also to the members of our PAC Executive & Parent Advisory Council . 

who continue to be a tremendous support in our community in so many ways. With 

their support, we have had donations to classroom supplies, classroom outdoor 

equipment and field trips.  Thank you for all of your hard work, many volunteer 

hours and commitment to providing Marlborough students with a wonderful 

school experience and for helping us keep our Marlborough traditions alive and 

well.  

 

I would like to especially thank all of you for entrusting us with your children dur-

ing this very unique time in your child’s education.  It has been a real challenge 

trying to ensure that all our Marlborough students were connected to their teach-

ers and school either remotely or in-person.  We couldn’t have gotten through this 

term without all of your support and well-wishes.  It is the partnership among the 

school, parents and students that make the learning journey a rich one and this 

year will be one that none of u s will ever forget. 
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To our grade 7s, we wish you luck as you continue your learning journey at 

high school next year. Remember, there is something special about each one of 

you and you have all been gifted with the ability to make a difference every-

where you go.  Félicitations!  

 

On behalf of the Marlborough staff, I wish you a fun-filled, safe and relaxing 

summer with your children.  Everyone is looking forward to seeing all of you 

back at Marlborough in September. 

 

Karen Floyd 

Principal 
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Welcome to Marlborough!  The grad class of 2033 will not forget their start to school!  They were 
welcomed by their Kindergarten teachers through a postcard and then a video introducing every-
one they will meet next fall.  If you have not been receiving emails, please contact the office (604-
296-9021) to confirm your contact information. We are planning for their gradual entry as per usual 
and will communicate with families in August, as soon as the plan is confirmed.  New Kindergarten 
students do not attend the first day, Tuesday, September 8th.  Please keep checking your email and 
our website for more information at the end of August.  We're excited to meet the newest members 
of our Marlborough community! 

 

Report Cards, and Address Changes 

 

If you didn’t receive your child’s report card during the last week of 

June, you may call the West Office 604.296.9021 to arrange for pick up 

during the 1st week of July and the last week of August. 

 

If you will be moving or will not be attending Ecole Marlborough in September, please 

advise the office.  The information is helpful for school planning and will ensure the child’s 

education file is ready to be transferred to the appropriate school in September. 
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PAC News – Thinking Ahead 

 
PAC will be serving coffee on the first morning of school, Tuesday, September 
8th, 2020. 

Come and have a coffee and tell us all about your summer vacation. 

Look for us in the courtyard area around 8:45-10:00 am. 

 

On behalf of the gr.7 students and 
teachers, we’d like to extend a 
huge thank you to the Gr. 7 Parent 
Committee who fundraised way back in the fall and were able 
to put together a memorable gift for every grade 7 student in 
our school. Thank you so much parents and 
Congratulations Class of 2020!   

Thanks for your generosity Gr 7 parents, 
           Congratulations Class of 2020! 

 

 

Back to School on Tuesday, September 8th, 
2020 

 

At 8:55 a.m. all Grade 1-7 students will meet their last year’s teacher at their last year’s 
classroom. 
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Staff Goodbyes…. 

  

Unfortunately, at the end of every school year we need to say farewell to 
some of our treasured Marlborough staff members.  

 

Mme Maitland, Kindergarten French Immersion teacher, is moving to Con-
federation Park Elementary next fall to pursue her passion for teaching 
the Arts.  

Ms Kuban, Intermediate Music teacher, is hoping to find a full-time Music 
position in Burnaby. 

Ms Hamer-Jackson, Noon Hour Supervisor, is moving to Brantford Elemen-
tary in September.  

  

The Staff and Students thank them for their hard work and dedication. They 
have each contributed to our school community in so many ways and we wish 
them the best of luck next year in their new positions. We hope they take 
many fond memories of Ecole Marlborough Elementary with them! 
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MAD SCIENCE 

2020 SUMMER CAMPS 
Mad Science is the leading provider of fun science programs for elementary aged children. Our mission 

is to spark the imagination and curiosity of children everywhere, by providing them with fun, interactive 

and educational activities that instill a clearer understanding of science and how it affects the world 

around us. Due to the pandemic, Mad Science of Greater Vancouver & Interior will be holding various 

summer camps online this summer! Camp Schedule & Themes below: 

July 6th – 10th: Eureka! The Inventor’s Camp & Red Hot Robots 

July 13th – 17th: Claws, Codes, and Constellations & Moving With Science 

July 20th – 24th: 3, 2, 1… Blast Off! & Secret Agent Lab 

July 27th – 31st: Eureka! The Inventor’s Camp & Red Hot Robots 

August 10th – 14th: Claws, Codes, and Constellations & Moving With Science 

August 17th – 21st: , 2, 1… Blast Off! & Secret Agent Lab 

August 24th – 28th: Eureka! The Inventor’s Camp & Red Hot Robots 

August 31st – September 4th: Claws, Codes, and Constellations & Moving With Science 

*All sessions are Monday to Friday @ 9:30am – 11:30am or 12:30pm – 2:30pm 

*All camps are $125 + GST except Red Hot Robots at $155 + GST 

*Limited capacity at 12 kids per camp 

*For camp descriptions, click here 

For more information or to register, please go to our website: 

vancouver.madscience.org 

Mad Science of Greater Vancouver & BC Interior 

604-591-9115 

vancouver@madsciencebc.com 

Follow us on Facebook! 
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From Marlborough Staff  
 

Vanda Favaro 

Jim Irwin 

R Abernathy 

M Green 

SGonzalez 

MGumal-In 

JWu 

AWright 


